
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

2021 TUITION FEES AND CHARGES  
 

On behalf of School Council, I wish to provide you with the following information pertaining to 2021 Tuition 
Fees and Charges and to thank you for your continued support of the School.  We have appreciated families 
meeting their financial obligations in a timely manner throughout 2020 despite a challenging and uncertain 
economic environment as a result of COVID-19. 
 

This year, the School restructured Tuition Fees to provide an affordable, high quality, inclusive, caring Christian 
education to all families.  As a further commitment to keeping an education at John Wollaston Anglican 
Community School affordable, School Council is pleased to announce that there will be no increase to Tuition 
Fees in 2021. 
 
Annual fees are inclusive of charges pertaining to tuition.  There are a number of special school activities which 
are charged separately.  These include, for example, camps, some Encounters, Specialised Subjects and Courses 
in Years 9 to 12 and the Worklink/Certificate Courses in Years 11 and 12. 
 

The Service Levy will incur a minor increase, however, the Building and P&F Levies, Bus Charges and 
Instrumental tuition will not be increased next year. 
 
From 2021, Tuition Fees and charges will be billed annually in January of each year.  This will provide families 
with certainty and the ability to budget more effectively whilst also still providing various payment plan options.  
This information is detailed in the enclosed 2021 Fees and Charges Information and Business Conditions flyer. 
 

Students entering Year 3 in 2021 will join the 1:1 JWACS Device Program and be charged the Device Levy.  
Students entering Year 7 will receive a new replacement device under the Program, and students entering Year 
10 in 2021 will join the BYOD (Bring Your Own Device) Program.  Further information about the Device 
Program in 2021 will be forwarded in due course. 
 

Should you require clarification of any matter pertaining to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
DEREK HEATHERLY 
BUSINESS MANAGER 
14 October 2020 
 
cc Mr J Misso, Chair of Council 


